
April 1st marks the beginning of Sexual Assault Awareness month. 

Please consider participating in our virtual Yards for Yeardley event throughout the month of April.
Yards for Yeardley is a walk created by the One Love Foundation to bring awareness to unhealthy 

and abusive relationships. The first 250 participants who register will receive an MCC mask 
and webcam cover to thank them for their efforts to raise awareness for dating violence. 

All participants will also receive an email with healthy relationship tips after registering. 
You can participate by walking, running, rolling, or using an exercise machine. 

After you complete your activity, you can track it by clicking the link in your registration email. 

Register here: www.monroecc.edu/go/yeardley
Questions? Contact: 

Shelby at strudeau3@monroecc.edu,
Errika at ebrooks13@monroecc.edu, 

or Shannon at sglasgow@monroecc.edu 

This event is sponsorored by 
Title IX, Student Life & Leadership @leadatmcc, 

Campus One80 @mccone80 and the Student Nurses Association.

Virtual Yards for Yeardley
Founded in 2010 to honor the memory of Yeardley Love, One Love’s mission is to end relationship abuse 
by educating young people about healthy and unhealthy relationship behaviors and empowering them 

to be leaders driving change in their communities. 

joinonelove.com

www.monroecc.edu/go/yeardley

